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January 29, 2007
Carol Ann Malli
PO Box 16
5521 US Hwy 14-16 P
Arvada, WY 82831-0016 _
Phone: 307-736-2423 i E B
Fax: 307-736-2301 JAN 7 5 2007
Terri A, Lorenzon, D
Environmentg! . Lirsctor
Mr. Mark Gordon, Chairman Queality Counc

Wyoming Environmental Quality Council
122 w. 25™ st

Herschler Building, Room 1714
Cheyenne, WY 82002

Fax: 307-777-6134

Dear Mr. Gordon:

I am writing about the revised petition from the PRBRC. Being a rancher I have seen the
good things the CBM discharges have done for the ranchers. The water has been used for

reservoirs and stock fanks in pastures we have not been able to use because of the drought.

I+ doesn't seem reasonable, that a small group of people can speak for the majority of the
ranchers and farmers, involved with CBM, Surely, the DEQ and WQD are doing their job as

to the quality and quantity of the discharges when giving permits for them.

Our cattle and horses have been drinking this water for quite awhile and they seem to be
okay, as does the wildlife aiso.

The CBM industry has helped the economy from state level on down fo private citizens.
There are more jobs and opportunities for everybody. I certainly don't feel threatened by
any of it. Where there are problems the people and the CBM indusgtry could find some

common ground and work towards a solution to it.

Sincerely,

Capet Gons 22y athns

Carol Ann Malli

B R A A P

T N N W B





